
NASSR in conjunction with NASSR 2023 announce the inauguration of  
 

The North American Society for the Study of Romanticism’s 
  

Mentoring Program 
 

Friday, March 31 at 12:15 pm in the Jack Parker Room of Old Main Market 
 
The call for participants is embedded in this year’s conference registration. Hosted by Mark 
Lussier of Arizona State University, the launch will take the form of a conversation over lunch. 
Here is his invitation: 
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TdnOt_yOtzA 
 
Participation in this event does not impart future obligations – this is to be a generative event, 
inviting participants to share their ideas about the organization of this program.  
 
All in-person conference registrants are welcome. All remote conference registrants are 
welcome to send ideas to mark.lussier@asu.edu  
 
Old Main Market is a short walk from the convention center and golf carts will be available to 
provide transportation as well. Old Main Market is able to handle most dietary restrictions.  
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